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July II, 1933.

#B
Hèn. Adélard Godbout, 
Minister of Agriculture, 
Quebec, P* Q»

ril
:

My dear Mr, Godbout,

I have read with much Interest the report of 
the School of Agriculture submitted to you by Dr* 
Snell, Acting Dean of the Faculty of Agriculture 
at Macdonald College,

On page 31 of that report, he makes re­
ference to the fact that the prevalence of para­
sites in cattle in this country nay heve some ad­
verse effect on the export trade with the United 
Kingdom, and the question that arises in my mind 
is whether or not it is advisable to sure®8* *° 
our friends In the United Kingdom the possibility 
of the introduction of a parasitic disease through 
the Importation of our cattle,

I would suggest that in any publication 
of this report, such reference might be eliminated.

1 am,
dear Mr, Go about.

Ever youre faithfully,

Princi pal


